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JASON DILLEY

Dear Members of the Eastern Hills Senior High School Community,

I am honoured to nominate myself for the Parent Representative position on the School Board. As an involved

parent with an understanding of our school's needs and a professional background in Construction and Building

Design.

I bring valuable skills in leadership and communication. If elected, I will promote open dialogue between the

board, parents, and the community, and encourage greater parental and community involvement. I am dedicated

to serving our school and look forward to working with you.

Thank you for your consideration.
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ERIK STANTON-CLEMENTS

I would like to join the Eastern Hills School Board. My son is currently in year 8 and my daughter will start year 7

next year. I would like to contribute to their and the school’s future growth and success.

I had five rewarding years on the Board of Sawyers Valley Primary School, another Independent Public School. The

main contribution the Board made during this time was guiding the development of a new Business Plan. This

occurred during my two-year turn as Chair, giving me fantastic insight into the successful governance of a school

strongly aligned to parent, community and educational expectations. The priorities and targets within the Plan

shaped the direction of policies, programs and Board reviews for the next 4 ½ years, culminating in a very

successful School Review by the Education Department. This success is mostly a credit to the Sawyers Valley staff

and students, but we were proud as a Board of the thought, effort and support we were able to provide along the way.

One of the most consistently beneficial programs implemented at Sawyers Valley during my time on the Board was

Positive Behaviour Support. I was excited to hear late last year that it is being implemented at Eastern Hills. I have

seen the benefits this program can deliver, through supporting every student to develop as a person, a leader, and a

learner by meeting them where they are and building from there. The effect at Sawyers Valley was remarkable,

resulting in visibly more confident and engaged students, better supported and more appreciated staff, and a tighter

knit school community. These benefits grew year on year.
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ERIK STANTON-CLEMENTS cont.....

II would like to support the rollout of this program at Eastern Hills. I believe it can deliver comparable benefits in a

high school setting. Building the self-confidence of students and giving them experience with strategies to work

situations through and manage strong feelings is important to staying safe, engaged and positive in high school. It

is too easy otherwise to be distracted by the pressures of a growing workload, new responsibilities, relationship

issues, bullying and outside risks like the online world.

Eastern Hills is a great school with fantastic resources. It is in a beautiful part of the world and is part of a strong

community. It would be a privilege be able to join the Board as a small contribution to the future success of our

students and school.
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JOSHUA GALYER

I I am a father of 4 that lives in Glen Forrest, we built our “forever home” here about 5 years ago.

I have a daughter that just started in year 7 this year at EHSHS and our expectation is our 3 other children will also be

attending EHSHS starting in 2026, 2028 and 2029.
 

I am currently a sitting “parent” member of the Glen Forrest Primary School (GFPS) Board and have been since 2020. I do

plan to continue serving in this role for the foreseeable future.

I am also the Board-P&C liaison for GFPS.
 

I am a Surveyor by trade/education and have worked in the FIFO industry for 20 years.

The FIFO life style has provided me the ability to be heavily involved in the GFPS community whilst in Perth on my R&R.

I have been involved in multiple projects for the school including the recent $65k playground upgrade pioneered by the

School’s P&C.

As a Board member, over the last few years, I have been involved in the Board working towards large scale infrastructure

improvements to GFPS’s early childhood area which we are still in discussions with Mr Matthew Hughes (MLA) and the Edu.

Minister.
 

I believe I would bring a potential connectivity between the GFPS (a feeder school to EHSHS), the Glen Forrest community

and EHSHS along with an active approach to being involved in the “Inform-Advise-Decide” processes and governance of a

School Board.
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ERIN O’HORA

My name is Erin O’Hora and I have a daughter in Year 8 at EHSHS.  Over the coming years, my three children will attend

EHSHS including my daughter who will be in Year 7 in 2025.

I am the K-2 Classroom Teacher at Wooroloo Primary School, so I have an interest in the running of EHSHS as both a

parent and a teacher/community member.  Most of our Wooroloo students go on to EHSHS and, being a very small primary

school, I know all the students and have an interest in their future schooling.

I am also a staff representative for the School Council at Wooroloo PS, so I have an understanding of how School Councils

and Boards work.  I am in my second year of being a School Council member, and have completed School Council/Board

training through Wooroloo PS.


